
Information Notice About New
Collection Containers

Can I Request more than
one container?

How do I request my
container size?

What size container will I be
issued?

The City of Madison will begin rolling out new garbage
collection containers by Oct. 1, 2024, as part of the
Transfer Station Operations Modernization plan. 

The new collection containers will help keep 
our city clean, safe and beautiful by eliminating trash
bags and loose items from the curb and will reduce
employee injuries from hazards such as heavy lifting,
sharp objects, etc.

Visit madison-in.gov/selectmycart or scan the 
QR code to select your container size. 

If you cannot access the site, call 
the city street department at 
812-265-8304 or pick up a form 
in City Hall, 101 W. Main Street. 

The site will be open from now 
until July 31.

Garbage collection containers will be provided by the
City at no additional cost and will be delivered directly
to your property. Each container will have a bar code
identifying the property address. 

Your old/non-compatible container will be disposed of
by the City.

All containers have a 10 year warranty. Should
damage occur outside the warranty, or your container
is lost or stolen, a replacement container is available
at the property owner’s expense.

Changes are not being made to the City recycling
program, and you can continue to use your current
container. 

Highlights and Features:

Each property owner can decide which container
size is best for them. Containers will be available in
the following sizes: 95, 65 and 35 gallon. 

There will be a short trial period and an opportunity
to change your container size if needed. 

Property owners may request more than one
container at an additional cost of $20 a month per
container.

You may keep your current container if it is
garbage truck compatible with a lift bar and is not
larger than 96 gallons. However, you must let us
know if you plan to keep your container by calling
the City Street Department at 812-265-8304. The
City will provide you with a sticker to affix to the
container.

Can I keep my current
container? 


